THE STATE TRADING CORPORATION OF INDIA LTD : NEW DELHI

VIGILANCE DIVISION

No. STC/CO/VIG/01022/2017 October 11, 2017

Circular No.10/2017
Sub: Vigilance Awareness Week — 30" October - 4" November, 2017

As per the directives of CVC, STC is observing Vigilance Awareness
Week 2017 from 30t October to 4" November, 2017. As part of the
Vigilance Awareness Week activities, it has been decided to hold an
‘Essay Competition’ on the topic “My Vision for promoting Integrity &
Eradicating Corruption in Public Sector".

All employees are invited to participate in the competition by
writing an essay on the topic given hereinabove (in not more than 1000
words) either in T&&r or English and send same through email on the website

- vigilance@stclimited.co.in so as to reach us latest by 25" October, 2017
(11:00 a.m.).

‘::’;R\\\ S
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